2%rd January, 1920.

Dear Mr. Redman,

Wwith reference to my letter of the 27th
November last enclosing a list eof slassed vessels which
are understoed te be owned by the French Government, and in
commexioen with which certain matters of survey are
outstanding, I think it well Te send'you'particulars of
further cases goming Nlthln thie category in erder that you
may be in & pesition to make the necessary enguiries
regarding them.

1 shall be very glad te receive ap sccn as
pessible much infformation as you are able to obtain of
these vessels.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

0. Fs Redman EsqQ«,

PARIS.
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